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March 4, 2025 
 
 
Dear Members; 
 
We are pleased to advise that all work on finishing and approving the below items has successfully been 
completed.    
 
As many may be unaware in relation to our bylaws, once they are voted on within the convention floor they 
are sent to CUPE National for review and approval.  The process was quicker than in the past getting through 
the review and approval process.  
 
In relation to the Negotiation resolutions not debated on the convention floor, these were forwarded to the 
Provincial Executive Board for debate and voting on.  Not unlike being on the convention floor, there was 
much debate within the meeting on each one of the remaining resolutions.   
 
Accordingly, we wish to share with all members the following information for your review and purview. Please 
note these are also posted on our union website under the Convention 2024 page. 

 
1. 2024 Bylaw Resolutions  
2. 2024 Policy Resolutions  
3. 2024 Negotiations Resolutions  

 
All negotiation resolutions have now been shared with your negotiation team to assist in their journey towards 
the next round of negotiations. 
 
In Solidarity 
 

 
Keith Taylor 
Provincial Recording Secretary 
CUPE Local 873 
 
/sd/MoveUp 

 

https://www.apbc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Final-Bylaws-Resolutions-2024.pdf
https://www.apbc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Final-Policy-Resolutions-2024-.pdf
https://www.apbc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Final-Negotiations-Resolutions-2024.pdf



